
 

 
 PO Box 48 

Merimbula NSW 2548 
Ph: 64951266    FAX: 64953239 

merimbula-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

 

Tuesday, March 30, 2021 
PCYC School Holiday Fun Day 

Dear Parents/Caregivers/Grandparents,  

The South Coast PCYC has kindly donated some places for the PCYC Term 1 School Holiday program to 
families from our school. This is not a school event, however, it is being held at Merimbula Public School 
and we would like to see if your child _______________________________________ of class ____________ would 
like to attend one of the fun days. As per the attached flyer, children will be taking part in bubble soccer, 
mixed archery and a range of other mixed games. Other students from our school have already 
registered to attend the program, for 6-12 year olds.  

Your child has been invited at no charge! The PCYC will ensure that your child’s registration and club 
membership is covered.  If you would like for your child to attend, all you need to do is: 

• Tell us which date to book, in the slip below, either Wednesday, April 14 or Friday, April 16, 2021. 
• Return the Club Membership Form to school this week and give it to the office. 
• Bring your child to Merimbula PS on the chosen day (Sign in between 9.00-9.30am) and pick 

him/her up at 3pm. If you need an older sibling/guardian to drop your child off that is ok, if all of 
the contact details and information in the Club Membership Form is complete. 

 
Please be advised that we cannot reserve your place until we receive the confirmation slip 
below that your child will be attending. Please return the below slip to school with the Club 

Membership Form tomorrow or Thursday. Then we can let the PCYC know your child 
would like one of the allocated places. 

Students will need to wear sunscreen, bring lunch/snacks/water and a hat on the day. They DO NOT wear 
school uniform. They will need to bring any asthma puffers/Epipens required.  

What an exciting opportunity! Please phone Mrs Hodsdon or me, at school, if you have any questions.  

Regards, 

Michelle Hulme 
Principal 

 
 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

PCYC School Holiday Fun @ Merimbula PS 
 
Dear Ms Hulme/Mrs Hodsdon,  
 
My child _______________________________________________________ of class________________ 
 
Would love to attend the PCYC School Holiday Program at Merimbula PS. Please confirm with the 
PCYC that he/she will be attending on: (Please circle)        

Wednesday, April 14      /OR       Friday, April 16 

I have attached the completed Club Membership Form for you to provide to the PCYC. 

Parent/Caregiver Name: ________________________________________________________________ 

Signature: ___________________________________                   Date: ___________________________ 


